
 

 
 



 

 
  



 

Term Two is not that far away. As always, we will be enrolling children who turn five and start school for the 

first time. We try to make this process as smooth as possible for new entrants and families; we call the 

process ​Transition to School. 

 

Coming up soon, we will be running ​Transition to School sessions​ for children 

and parents who will be turning five,  and starting school in the second term. These 

are important opportunities for children and parents to prepare well for the 

upcoming move to school. 

If you have a child turning five ​between mid-April and early July,​ please contact the 

office to let us know more, and get invited to the Transition sessions.  

You can get us on 262 0244 or ​office@everglade.school.nz  

 

If you have friends or neighbours who have a child turning five years old soon, please encourage them to 

get in touch. 

 

We really want every new pupil to experience the Transition process. 

 

Coming up even sooner is the ​Easter weekend. ​Please read below for the details regarding school over this 

time: 

➢ Friday 02 April (Good Friday) - school is closed (Public Holiday) 

➢ Monday 05 April (Easter Monday) - school is closed (Public Holiday) 

➢ Tuesday 06 April - school is closed (Schools are required to be closed on Easter Tuesday) 

➢ Wednesday 07 April - school is closed (Teacher Only Day postponed  from 12 March due to Covid 19) 

 

So our pupils will head home on Thursday 01 April, and not return until Thursday 08 April. 

 

A couple of general reminders 

 
Sunhats  

   

The sunsmart season continues until the end of Term One. Pupils should have a recognised sunhat when in 

outside areas between 10.55am and 3.00 pm.  

 

Road Safety  

 

We thank the vast majority of our parents who make sure their ​children 

cross Everglade Drive at the pedestrian crossing.​ It is so vital that children 

learn that this is the safe way to cross, and it is important that they are not 

taught to just duck across the road when Mum or Dad call them. It takes an 

extra minute or two, but it is worth it.  
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We think it’s important to address any issues or concerns at an early stage. This makes things much easier to 

resolve. The layout below shows how we go about this. 

 

 
 

Please use the following table to check who your first contact should be when you have a concern about 
your child. 

 

If you have discussed a classroom matter with your child’s teacher, and you feel it has not been resolved 
or concluded, please ask at the office to speak with either: 

One of the Deputy Principals, Mrs Roberts or Mrs Powrie 

or  the Principal, Mr Robinson 

Whoever is available will then meet with you 

 

Note also:  if Mr Robinson is not available to discuss your queries re Operations or Policy*, one of the 
other named people will take their place. They will then share the matter with Mr Robinson, who will 

take things forward and come back to you. 

THANK YOU 

 

Please also note that we are more than happy to hear good news about your child’s 

school learning and experience.  

Don’t save all your communication for the bad news!  A pat on the back is always a good 

thing. 

 

 

 

 

 

If your concern is about ……….  Please contact… 
 

A Classroom Matter 
 

Your child’s teacher 

An unresolved Classroom Matter  See below  
 

Attendance Matters  Any one of: 
Mrs Powrie 
Mrs Roberts 
Mr Robinson 
Mrs Naidoo 

Playground Behaviour Matters 
Student Welfare (Pastoral Care) Matters 
Special Needs or Educational Programme Support 

School Operations and Policy Matters*  Mr Robinson* 
 



 

 

 

 

     ​Pita Pit this Friday!  

 

      ​      Go to ​www.ezlunch.co.nz 

           Click create an account and fill in your details.  

           Click Student buttons to add items to the cart 

           Click the calendar icon to order multiple dates 
 

 

 

 

Next newsletter: Wednesday 24 March 

 

Regards 

 

 

 

John Robinson 

Principal 
 

http://www.ezlunch.co.nz/

